NORTH WEST REGION AWARD WINNER 2018
STEWART ASHFORD TROPHY: HARRY MITCHELL

North West Region is blessed with quite a gang of enthusiastic, reliable Cadet Marshals.
When one stands out from the crowd, he is a bit special.

Harry Mitchell is one such. He came along with his father and joined the Orange Army
early in 2017. His first season was quiet, but effective, as he found his feet in the
paddock/assembly team.

Harry has blossomed this season. His bubbly, energetic personality has emerged, and
he has tackled the full range of Assembly Area duties. It has been a classic “snowball
effect” as one task mastered has bred the confidence to tackle the next task, and the
next.

He is very much a motor sport fan, fascinated by the workings of our sport and clearly
very happy to be part of the team. Indeed, he is now truly an integral member of our
complement of BMMC Marshals.

Performance reports from our Paddock seniors are positively glowing, being capped
by the following endorsement "I can see a bright future for him”.

North West Committee was unanimous in support of his nomination for the club’s
David Leslie Award as Cadet of the Year.
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